
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AdHoc groups – Call for Papers 
 

The 29th Congress of the DGfE will take place from March 10th to the 13th, 2024, at the Martin-Luther-University 
Halle-Wittenberg, Germany. The congress offers participants different formats for presentation, exchange, 
and debate relevant to the congress theme “Crises and Transformations” and to other contemporary issues 
in educational research. The submission of proposals for working groups, symposia, research, and thematic 
forums has already concluded. With this current call, submissions for ad-hoc groups are invited. 

Ad-hoc groups (90 minutes) will be offered on March 12, 2024. The content of ad-hoc groups includes 
disciplinary and science policy issues. The substantive design of knowledge presentation is the 
responsibility of the submitter, and both classical and alternative design formats are welcome. However, the 
design approach should be justified in the submission. Contributions that have been rejected for other 
session formats (e.g., working groups or symposia) cannot be resubmitted as ad-hoc groups. The evaluation 
of the submitted ad-hoc groups will be carried out by the local organizing committee. 

Contributions for ad-hoc groups, like all other contributions, should be submitted electronically via ConfTool 
for the DGfE Congress (https://www.conftool.pro/dgfe2024/). Submissions can be made from October 2nd to 
November 26th. A maximum of 4,000 characters is available for the joint abstract, which should clearly 
present the content and conceptual design of the planned ad-hoc group. This abstract should be 
supplemented with a summary for the program, with a maximum length of 1,000 characters. In the case of 
individual presentations or longer discussion contributions within the ad-hoc groups, each should be 
accompanied by an additional abstract of no more than 1,500 characters in the submission. 
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